
  

 

June 21, 2022 

 

Andrew Olson 

Chevron Shale Oil Company, a division of Chevron USA, Inc. 

760 Horizon Dr, Suite 401 

Grand Junction, CO 81506 

 

RE:      Chevron Oil Shale Research, Development and Demo Pilot - File No. P-2007-001 

 Surety Release Request Application (SL-1) 

 Full/Final Release Request 

 

Dear Andrew Olson: 

 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your Mineral Prospecting Surety Release Request 

application for the Chevron Oil Shale Research, Development and Demo Pilot located in Rio Blanco 

County.  The application was deemed complete and all comment and review periods began on June 21, 

2022.  A decision date has been set for July 21, 2022.    

 

The Division will conduct an inspection of the site within thirty days of the filing date of the application 

(June 21, 2022). 

 

Our review of this file shows the exploration to be on Bureau of Land Management land.  You must contact 

the agency noted below and secure a written statement that verifies satisfactory completion of reclamation.  

Upon receipt of this statement, we can process your release request. 

 

OA.RA.FullNameAddress 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567 x 8183, or by email at 

Amy.yeldell@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Amy C. Yeldell 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

cc:  Dawn Bittner 
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